
Subject: Urgent Survey Reminder & Update for Years 10 & 12 Parents 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I hope you have had a relaxing and enjoyable half term so far. 
 
You will probably have picked up in the news this week that the secondary guidance for schools re-
opening has now been issued and that Years 10 and 12 will not now have any in-school time until w/c 
15th June. The guidance includes further clarifications about what this provision can look like, 
including for example that we can only have a 1/4 of students on site at any one time. 
 
Although this will mean we will now have to amend the draft plan we issued to you at the end of last 
week in due course, the principles underpinning this will not change. We will therefore still look to run 
sessions led by subject specialists in school that will enable students to consolidate their remote 
learning and deepen their understanding of the subject, alongside stringent health and safety 
protocols including 2m social distancing at all times. 
 
We will be in touch again w/c 8th June to issue you with a final plan and to ask for your confirmation 
of uptake at that point, but in the meantime can I please urge those of you who have not already done 
so to complete the survey HERE that I issued last week asap, so that we have a broad understanding 
of what the likely uptake of students will be to be able to factor this into our plans. I have now 
extended the deadline for completion of this to midnight on Tuesday 2nd June. 
 
Many thanks, 
Helen Williams 
 
Headteacher / CEO 

Ilkley Grammar School / Moorlands Learning Trust 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DgAM35bctyUun6qGTKi-qVAFOVKPFh7lBt9SGhIxizHFUMEFZQ1NLVkFYUTJNSlBUWjZMSUlRQzNXSS4u&data=02%7C01%7Cgill.cavaliere%40ilkleygs.co.uk%7C0403cd3dfac44d8ffa7808d803d9e6ea%7Ce53703802db74bc9a7eaa1932a2faa54%7C0%7C0%7C637263581697943389&sdata=02pD%2BftySGekXwhSWQ%2FkwuWXcNAbxOv%2B%2FmQh%2FOoWP4M%3D&reserved=0

